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September 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
There is one week remaining until our sponsored walk next Friday 29th September.  Thank you to 
those parents who have already completed the consent form. If you have yet to do so, please 
complete this as a matter of urgency here:  
https://forms.office.com/e/gVWygZHvq5   
 
Any child who does not return the form will not be permitted to walk and will be supervised in school 
whilst the walk takes place. Students who do not walk will be expected to attend in full school 
uniform. 
 
A reminder that this year, we will be supporting the following charities: 
 

• The Sue Ryder Leckhampton Court Hospice that cared for our much-missed colleague 
Alison Williams Sue Ryder Leckhampton Court Hospice | Sue Ryder 

• Ex-TK student Megan Shepherd’s campaign for her daughter Alba's fight against Rett 
Syndrome Fundraiser by Megan Shepherd : Alba's fight against Rett Syndrome 
(gofundme.com) 

• Thomas Keble PTA Fundraising Campaign to supplement items for the new build. 
 
Each charity will receive a third of the total funds raised.  In a change to the previous 
information, will be collecting sponsorship donations through our Just Giving page here: 
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/TKS-sponsoredwalk  Please do not send any money 
into school. 
 
Please feel free to share this link with friends and relatives – we are aiming to raise at least 
£7000 and every donation counts! 

 
A few practical reminders please: 

• School uniform is not worn on the day but sensible clothing and footwear are essential for an 

enjoyable walk. 

• Please take note of the likely weather so that children are properly protected from the heat 

and/or rain. 

• Please ensure children have water with them. 

• Remind your child that their behaviour must be sensible and safe throughout the walk. 

• If your child requires an inhaler, it is their responsibility to ensure it is with them and working.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr C Patrick  
Deputy Headteacher 
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